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instructive. Canon Sweeny gave the devotional address at 12 noon.
The Bishop of Algoma told the members of the great need of help for
Algoma, and of their gratitude for the gift of $500 to the Wawanosh
Home. The Missionary Links were filled with information; they are
to be printed for use during next winter, Miss Barnes and Miss
Wade, the English Zenana deputation, with the Rev. C. F. Wilson,
from Palestine, were the speakers for the Missionary Meeting. The
offertory was asked towards Miss Scott’s expenses. Friday saw the
Diocesan and Parochial Constitution re-arranged. The meeting
welcomed Bishop and Mrs. Young, of Athabasca. The afternoon
Session was as usual, very full of business ; one very delightful feature
being the presentation to Mrs. Grindlay, retiring Treasurer, of a Pro-
vincial Life Membership and the blue enamelled Bar; deep regret was
felt at her enforced resignation, and by vote 3f the meeting the choice
of a successor was left in the hands of the Executive. The Thank-
offerings filled a solemn and important part of the time. If the
Parochial Branches would talk over these matters before the Annual
many members would like to share in this special act of personal
thankfulness, publicly offered to the Glory of Almighty God.

The opening of the question drawer was each day an interesting
feature, and the questions of Friday were especially useful in the
answers they brought out. The President closed the Session by a few
words of counsel to the delegates ; the general thanksgiving was joined
in by those present, and with singing and prayer our Fourteenth
Annual Meeting was brought to a close. Friday’s social evening,
under the auspices of the Girl's Auxiliary, was a great success; the
report of their work was read. Miss Scott, from the Girl’s Branch of
the Church of the Ascension, was introduced to the meeting, and said
a few earnest words of good-bye, leaving in a few days for Athabasca
to work in Wapuskaw School. Mr. Eugene Frost of the C.M S., very
kindly came to say a few, words to the young people, reminding them
of their many little opportunities for giving to Missions.

NOTES OF THE MEETING.

The paper on Medical Missions, read by Miss Laing, was deeply
interesting—we are greatly indebted to our Sec. Treas. of Literature
for this cleverly handled paper. The arrangements for delegates were




